
Hello all, 
 
I am running for reelection as the ADK NY Chapter Chair and I know the importance of 
sustaining Camp Nawakwa and importantly the New York Chapter both fast approaching 100 
years old growing and to be well-funded into perpetuity. I have been an ADK Chapter member 
for over 10 years, on the Board of Directors for over five years. If elected, I will work to ensure 
the continuity of the traditions and values of the New York Chapter and Camp Nawakwa. 
 
I grew up in southern Maryland surrounded by nature and taught by my family to love and 
respect the natural environment. Having now lived most of my life in NYC, and being a member 
of the NY Chapter of the ADK, Camp Nawakwa continues to be the backyard of my childhood. 
Nawakwa is an important part of my life and its members where you can swim, boat, hike, 
camp, and enjoy the company of others who also enjoy nature. New York Chapter members, I 
encourage you to become members of Camp Nawakwa! 
 
 
 Lisa North 


